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From: Kothur, Bheem
To: Dregne, James; 
cc: Tripp, Anthony; Martin, Lee; Hornbrook, Frank; 
Subject: FW: JANUARY ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, INC. -  FLD982162943
Date: Monday, December 05, 2011 2:33:00 PM
Attachments: FLD982162943.pdf 


Hello Jim,
Facility is in compliance with Financial Assurance (FA) requirements.
 
Let me know if you have any review comments on their NOD response 
submittals dated October 12, 2011 as soon as possible.
Thanks.
 
Bheem 
 


From: Hornbrook, Frank  
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 2:17 PM 
To: Kothur, Bheem 
Subject: JANUARY ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, INC. - FLD982162943
 
Mr. Kothur,
 
I have received adequate financial assurance in the amount of the 
Department approved estimate for the permit application of the above 
referenced facility. The facility is in financial assurance compliance 
until 3/1/12.
 
Frank Hornbrook
 
Send Correspondence to:
Solid Waste Financial Coordinator
Florida Department Of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Rd. MS 4565
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400
Att: Frank Hornbrook, Environmental Specialist
 
Contact Information:
Phone: (850) 245-8745 
Fax: (850) 245-8811
E-mail: Frank.Hornbrook@dep.state.fl.us
Solid Waste Financial Assurance: http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/swfr/
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December 5, 2011 
 
 
 
Wyatt Grant, P.E. 
Tampa Lead Senior Project Manager 
12906 Tampa Oaks Blvd. Suite 131 
Temple Terrace, Florida 33637 
 
Re: FLD982162943 – January Environmental Services, Inc. 
 
Dear Mr. Grant: 
 
I reviewed the documentation submitted to demonstrate financial assurance for the 
above referenced facility and find it is in order.  Republic Bank & Trust letter of credit 
number 99507, effective October 25, 2011, adequately covers the Department approved 
closing cost estimate of $108,242.00.  In addition, Republic Bank & Trust standby trust 
fund agreement, entered into as of October 25, 2011, is acceptable.  Therefore, January 
Environmental Services, Inc. is in compliance with the financial assurance requirements 
of 40 CFR Part 264, Subpart H, as adopted by reference in Rule 62-701.630, Florida 
Administrative Code, at this time. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 245-8745. 
 
Sincerely, 



 
Frank Hornbrook 
Environmental Specialist 
Solid Waste Section 
 
cc: Fred Wick, DEP/TLH 
 Susan Pelz, DEP/TPA 



 



Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection 



Bob Martinez Center 
2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4565 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 



Rick Scott 
Governor 



 
Jennifer Carroll 



Lt. Governor 
 



Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. 
Secretary 












Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
are public records and may be made available to the public or media upon request. This e-mail communication, 
your reply, and future e-mails to my attention may therefore be subject to public disclosure.


 
 





